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3rd October 2019 
 
Dear Parents  
 

Flu Vaccination /School Photos/Christmas Events  
 

Please note we have the school photographer in on Tuesday 8th October for 
individual photographs. If you would like any photos taken with younger children 
(who are not at the school), the photographer will be available from 8.30-9.00am for 
these groups.  
 
We have heard from the Schools Vaccination team that Public Health England have 
cancelled flu vaccinations in schools until further notice.  However, we have also 
been informed the portal is still open if you have not yet registered your 
child/children for the vaccination. We will give you further details once these are 
known.  
 
This year, it has been decided that we will be performing a Nativity involving our 
younger children (Year R-3) on Thursday 5th December at 2pm & 5.30pm and a 
Carol Service involving our older children (Year 4-6) on Thursday 12th December 
at 2pm & 6pm.  Please save the dates! 
 
 
 
Any questions, please speak to myself or one of the teachers.  
 
 
 
Mrs Bilner 
Headteacher  


